




 

May 21, 2024 

 

 
Mayor’s Golf Classic Fund Committee 
c/o Aurora Town Clerk 
100 John West Way 
Aurora, ON  L4G 6J1 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 

The Aurora Cares Community Action Team was originally created during the COVID-19 
pandemic to support residents experiencing homelessness, seniors, people living with 
disabilities and those who rely on food banks. As the pandemic subsided, the Action Team 
paused its work, but has now been reestablished to provide ongoing support to community 
members.  
 
The Action Team’s inaugural meeting was held on May 13th and discussed new ways to connect 
vulnerable community members to available services, as well as provide any potential in-kind 
supports.  The Action Team also discussed revising the resource guide it developed during 
COVID-19 to include updated information and links and include housing supports for those that 
need assistance.  
 
In order to be prepared for any costs associated with providing these supports we are seeking 
$5,000 from the Mayor’s Golf Classic Funds Committee to assist with initiatives of the Aurora 
Cares Community Action Team. 
 
I thank you for your consideration and look forward to your response. 
 
 
 
 
Doug Steele 
Vice-Chair, Aurora Cares Community Action Team 




